
 

Late Breaking Posters – Call for Students at 2024 Residuals and Biosolids Conference 

The 2024 Residuals and Biosolids Conference planning committee is excited to invite 
submissions for student poster presentations! Students who are WEF members receive 
complimentary registration to the conference.  

Poster abstracts are due by the End of Day on April 18th! 

Topics related to residuals and biosolids including energy recovery, treatment technologies for 
wastewater and biosolids, anaerobic digestion, nutrient removal and recovery, life-cycle 
assessments, PFAS, emerging contaminants, drying and dewatering, pathogen removal, and 
more are relevant. Poster presentations provide students a chance to network with a variety of 
professionals and attend other technical presentations at the conference. The conference will 
be held in Oklahoma City, June 18 – June 21.  

Submit your abstract for poster presentations here by end of the day on April 18th  

 
More information on the conference is found at www.wef.org/ResidualsBiosolids or email 
BiosolidsConf@wef.org with any questions. 
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